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Vijayadeep

Laboratories Ltd.

Adding Value To Human Life...

05/15/2018

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of
continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the
principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report because we were busy in factory expansion
work and similarly we had to leave for Pharma Exhibition in India for several days. We were engaged in

bringing international business relation into Nepal in Pharma sector.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company’s
efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be
posted on the UN Global Compact website by July 20" 2018 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Mt~ Prddeep Man Vaidya,”
Chairman and Managing Director,

Vijayadeep Laboratories Ltd.

Corporate Office : Jawalakhel, Lalitpur . GPO Box : 2305, Kathmandu, Nepal
Telephone : (01) 5539817, 5525515 . Fax : +977-1-5539817 . Factory : Harisiddhi VDC, Lalitpur, Nepal . Telephone : 5251188
Email : viab@vijayadeep.com.np . Website : www.vijayadeep.com.np

A WHO-GMP Certified & I1SO 9001 & 14001 Pharmaceutical Company
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